
KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT 
DUNKLIN R-V SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
Dunklin R-V kindergarten enrollment for the 2017-2018 school year, will be 
held on the following days: 

Wednesday, March 29th 12:30-7pm 
Thursday, March 30th 12:30-7pm 

All children living in the district, who will be five (5) years of age ​ON​ or 
BEFORE​ July 31, 2017, are eligible to enroll.  
 
It is necessary that parents call ahead to ​SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT 
for their child’s screening. Please call Pevely Elementary at 636-479-5200 
ext. 3006. Appointments can be made beginning ​March 1st​, at which time 
enrollment packets will be available to pick up at the school. 
 
Children will be administered preliminary screening tests, as well as vision 
and hearing screenings, by qualified personnel.​  ​Please plan for you and 
your child to spend at least one hour for this process. 
 
No child will be allowed to attend school without the following 
information:​  (​Please bring to enrollment.​) 

1. Immunization Records – UP-TO-DATE 
2. Proof of Residency in the Dunklin R-V School District 

    ​For example: 
● Lease or sales contract or personal property tax receipt 
● Current utility bill with parent/legal guardian’s name and 

address 
It is a violation of Missouri civil and criminal law to submit false 

information regarding student residency. 
3. Additional information needed to complete enrollment: 

● Birth certificate 
● Social security number 
● Medicaid number (if applicable) 
● Custody orders or ex parte papers (if applicable) 
● Dunklin R-V strongly recommends a comprehensive eye exam completed by a 

physician  
 


